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Carolina Pine Quilters

Meeting at
Trinity United Methodist Church

2724 Whiskey Road, Aiken

Sept. 14, 2020
*** NO MEETING *** carolinapinequilters.org

Chat with the President
Barb Saporito

September will be exciting. We are
planning our 2021 programs. If anyone
has a speaker or program they want to
share for 2021, please let Margot know
because she is organizing the
speakers/programs for next year. I hope
and pray that our country's economy will
be better in 2021.

I am also looking forward to our mini quilt
show at the museum, Nov. 5-23, 2020.
We will display our challenge pieces --
having our own CPQ members voting for
their favorite -- and any small quilt or wall
hangings that will fit on our wire display
racks. A registration form will be needed
for all who enter their creations. The
registration form will be revised for our
mini 2020 quilt show only. It will be
posted on our web site.

Stay tuned and stay safe. Till we meet
again.

Barb

UFO Challenge – Susan Congdon

I hope you’ve been able to move some of
your projects to the finished category. As I
work on my UFO’s, masks and even some
new projects, I have learned something - my
stash will keep me supplied for a long, long
time, I’m still waiting to see a dent in it!

The number for September is “8”.

Program News

There will be no September meeting while we
continue our time of social distancing.

**ANNOUNCEMENT**

We will be having a Mini Quilt Show at the
museum that will showcase our challenge
quilts this year as well as any small quilts or
wall hangings that will fit on our wire racks.

November 3 – 21, 2020

Stay tuned for more information.
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September Birthdays

09/10 Mary Rommich
09/13 Margaret Freeland
09/15 Wanda Payne
09/21 Sally King
09/23 Sandra Walther

Early October Birthdays
10/02 Gary Davis
10/07 Kathryn Byrd
10/10 Susan Congdon

Treasurer’s Report
Yvonne Walker

The reconciled bank balance for the end of
August is $6048.58.

Board Members

President – Barb Saporito
Vice President – Vacant
Secretary – Margot Salzman
Treasurer – Yvonne Walker
Newsletter Editor – Karen Erickson
Webmaster – Adela Dziekanowski

Committees

Community Outreach & Diane Miller and
Comfort Quilts: Doris Leidheiser
Hospitality: Peggy Hazell
Membership: Adela Dziekanowski
Quilt Show: Vacant

Community Outreach
Diane Miller

Community Outreach Stats

→32 flannel quilts
→19 quilts pieced by Gerry White, Donna Davis, Doris & Diane. Sorry, I failed to record other names.
→19 bindings all done by Jane Duggan.
→7 kits cut and ready to be sewn. Pick up from my porch or I will deliver to your porch.

→2 quilts donated. What guild member gave these to me? Please call. I have a jelly roll I will bring it to you if you
can make a couple more like this:

What do we need now? I have used the whole roll of batting we purchased. Please donate large batting scraps
that can be pieced together for 40”x 50” quilts.

Call or text Diane Miller 803-640-6699.


